
Dear Parents,

We’re reaching out to assess interest in starting a
youth baseball league here in Stirling.  Baseball is a
fantastic way for kids to stay active, develop
teamwork skills, and have fun, and we’d love to bring
this opportunity to our community.  

If you’re interested, please complete this short
survey by visiting:

or scanning the QR code below for easy access.
This survey will close on January 28, 2025.

Your feedback will be important in helping us assess
the level of interest and determine the next steps.
Let’s work together to bring this exciting opportunity
to Stirling!

Thank you for your time and support.

Sincerely,

Laura Quinton
Recreation Coordinator
Village of Stirling
lquinton@stirling.ca

YOUTH BASEBALL
SURVEY

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FJ7YQRP 
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